
Fairfields-Sylvan Neighborhood Association 
fsnaindy@gmail.com 

Minutes of the Directors Meeting 
November 19, 2008 

Board Member Position Term Expires Present Absent  
Sherry Seiwert President   2010 X   
Terry Dobson Vice President 2009 X   
Lynn Schaller Treasurer 2010 X   
Susan Dobson Member 2009 X   
Ken Ingle Secretary 2010 X   
Joe Goeller Member 2010 X   
Todd Ferris Member 2010 X   

 

President Sherry Seiwert called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Guest Speaker 
 
The meeting was largely given over to a talk by Bob Lehnen, FSNA member and Vice 
President of Greater Allisonville Community Council.  Bob has participated closely in  
the Metropolitan Planning Organization’s deliberations and research on Mass Transit. He 
discussed the need for mass transit, what will happen if mass transit does not come, the 
research that MPO has done, the establishment of CIRTA, the Central Indiana Regional 
Transportation Authority, and their plans for the future of mass transit here. Many of the 
topics discussed can be found at www.indympo.org and www.cirta.us.  
 
Next Meeting 

The next meeting is scheduled for the third Wednesday in December, which falls on the 
17th.  

Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. . 


